
 

 

 

              
 
7th October 2024 
 
 
RE: Educational Visit to Sea Life Bangkok Ocean World this week. 
 
 
Dear Parents, 

 

 

This week, Year 2 will visit Sea Life Bangkok Ocean World as per dated below. This supports our current 

learning about habitats.   

 

Tuesday 8th October 2024      2K,2D,2P,2R 

 

Thursday 10th October 2024   2C,2F,2J,2M 

 

We will leave school at 8am and travel by bus to the Aquarium. We will return to school at approximately 12:30.  

 

We will have lunch on our return.  

 

Students should wear their PE kit and bring a small bag to hold their water bottle.   

 

There is no cost for this trip. 

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact your child’s class teacher, or email me at kahi@patana.ac.th   

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Katie Hill 

Year 2 Assistant Year Group Leader | 2K Class Teacher  

mailto:kahi@patana.ac.th

